
AGM

Elective Alumni General Meeting

As the term of the current Committee comes to an end, Dr Garth van Gensen the 
alumni President, cordially invites you to the elective AGM for the election and 

confirmation of new members.

Date	 :              03 March 2018
Time	 :              11:00 to 13:00
Venue	 :              Japie van Lill Auditorium (BFN Campus)
		   20 President Brand Street, Willows, Bloemfontein

RSVP to the Events Office on or before Thursday, 22 February 2018, Tel:  051 507 3791 – Email: events@cut.ac.za


